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EDITOR'S NOTE 

It is a pleasure to announce that two new associate editors, 

both of whom are lawyers, have joined the editorial staff of 

the BULLETIN. Professor Henry H. Foster is Professor of Law 

at New York University School of Law, and Professor Ralph J. 

Slovenko is Professor of Law and Psychiatry at Wayne State 

University School of Law. That two such respected teachers 

would join us at a time when the Academy is developing new 

educational programs, as exemplified by the recent meeting in 

Atlanta, is especially gratifying. 

With this issue a total of approximately three hundred law 

libraries and medical libraries will be offered an opportunity 

to subscribe to the BULLETIN. In this way it is hoped that 

the BULLETIN will soon be used regularly in seminars and courses 

in both law schools and medical schools. 

Finally, the continued support of Pfizer Laboratories is 

gratefully acknowledged. 
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